
If your child is going to be 4 years old on or before December 1, 2017, he or she is eligible to apply for 

our Pre-Kindergarten program.  If your child will turn 5 on or before December 1, 2017, they are eligible 

to enroll in Kindergarten.  A parent night will be held on Monday, April 3, 2017 at 6:00 PM in the Cherry 

Valley-Springfield Central School auditorium.  Applications will be available at that time.  Please contact 

Mrs. Sears for more information @ 607-264-3257 ext. 507 or email at bsears@cvscsd.org.      


